
 HASBROUCK HEIGHTS MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL PTSA 

365 Boulevard 

Hasbrouck Heights, New Jersey 07604 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 First and foremost we hope that everyone enjoyed their summer!  As we prepare for another school year, your PTSA 

has already been hard at work planning the many upcoming year’s activities.  In order for its success we need your membership, 

your involvement, and your support to help us carry out the many planned projects for all the children and our schools.  Our 

first monthly meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at 7:00pm.  Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend. 

 

 Here are just a few of the PTSA supported events:  providing programs for both Middle School and High School in 

cooperation with our Student Assistance Counselor; a Welcome Reception for the 6th Graders; the 8th Grade Graduation 

Dance and Yearbook Signing brunch. 

 

At the end of the school year we help award the following scholarships: two science awards to 8th Graders in memory 

of John Rau, a Middle School Science teacher; to graduating seniors a scholarship in memory of Robert Fitzgerald, a teacher in 

the High School; a scholarship in honor of Audrey Maisch, a former secretary, and several general scholarships which are 

presented at the High School Awards Assembly.  This is just a sampling of what your PTSA is able to do for our students. 
 

 Membership is $10.00 per person.  This money goes towards national, state, and county dues as well as insurance 

expenses.  At this time we also are asking for a $10.00 donation per family for our bakeless cake sale that will enable us to begin 

this year’s student activities. 
 

Please join our PTSA by fully completing the form below and returning it along with your payment*** in an envelope 

marked on the outside to the “PTSA” with your child’s name, grade, and homeroom teacher’s name.  If you have more than 

one child in the Middle and/or High School only one name is necessary since the form below will identify all your children in 

the Middle and/or High School.  The due date is September 30th or as soon as possible.  Please note for bookkeeping purposes 

only checks can be accepted for the total amount you are sending in. Also, please like us on Facebook for updates and reminders 

at HHMSHSPTSA. 
 

***CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO HHHS PTSA 
 

Monthly Meeting dates are held in the Cafeteria 

9/10, 10/02, 11/06, 12/04, 1/08, 2/05, 3/11, 04/01 & 5/06 

Kathi Auriemma, President & Haydee Verra 2nd VP/Membership 
              201-982-4688                                                201-390-1528 

            kpga07604@gmail.com                              verra75@optimum.net 

 
Cut form below and send in with your payment 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP: 

Mother’s Name____________________________   Email Address______________________   @ $10.00 =   $   

Father’s Name ____________________________   Email Address______________________    @ $10.00 =   $________ 

Or Guardian’s Name ______________________    Email Address______________________    @ $10.00 =   $________ 

Bake less Cake Sale           @ $10.00 =   $   

    Total Check Amount Enclosed         =   $________ 

 

List all students in Middle and/or High School Only            Grade      Homeroom Teacher/Room # 

 

                   

 

                   

 
Please Note:  Families need to join only ONCE per year, regardless of how many children they have in the Middle or High Schools.  
However, the PTA in the elementary schools are separate organizations.  If you have children attending our elementary schools, we 

encourage you to join and support the PTA in Euclid or Lincoln Schools. Thank you.                                                   09/04/2018 
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